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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2010 8:26 AM
To: 'Ken Mateik'
Subject: RE: Extension Request for Summary Report for Castro Valley, CA site - Fuel Leak Case # 

RO0000355 (T0600100155)

Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of the report referenced below is extended to January 30, 2010. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Ken Mateik [mailto:KMateik@horizonenvironmental.net]  
Sent: Friday, January 08, 2010 1:23 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Extension Request for Summary Report for Castro Valley, CA site - Fuel Leak Case # RO0000355 
(T0600100155) 
Importance: High 
 
Mr. Wickham, Horizon has recently received the analytical results for the field work that occurred at Former Beacon No.
12574 (Fuel Leak Case # RO0000355) during December 2009.   As such, we will need to a request that an extension for
the submittal of the Soil and Groundwater Assessment and Soil Gas Survey Report be granted from January 11, 2010 
until January 30, 2010 so that we will be able to effectively prepare the report presenting the field procedures, results,
evaluations, conclusions and recommendations of the work.   The report is currently undergoing technical review and
drafting of figures. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Ken Mateik 
Professional Geologist No. 5861 
HORIZON ENVIRONMENTAL INC. 
4970 Windplay Drive, Suite 5 
El Dorado Hills, CA  95762 
916 - 939 - 2170    (Office) 
916 - 939 - 2172  (Facsmile) 
  
 


